
Republic of the Philipprnes

Office of the President

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
REGIONAL OFFICE XI

Loyola St., Obrero, Davao CitY

Tel. Nos.: +63 (82) 295-3418 ,295-7696.282-4448.321-7418 Email: chedroll@ched.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM FROM THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
No.027 s.2022

FOT : PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS OFFERING ENGINEERING EDUCATION

Subject : PARTIGIPATION lN THE coDEE xt MEETTNG oN MARCH 23,2022

Dote : MARCH 14,2022

The Commission on Higher Educotion Regionol Office Xl hereby endorses the
conduct of the CODEE Xl Meeling on Morch 23,2022,12:00NN-3:00PM which will be
held of the Gorden Holl, REKADO Filipino Comfort Cuisine, I050 Jocinto Ext., poblocion
District, Dovoo City. This event is orgonized by the Council of Deons for Engineering
Educotion Region Xl (CODEE Xl).

Higher Educotion lnstitutions in Region Xl offering Engineering Educotion ore
encouroged to send their Deons/Progrorn Heods to ottend the soid octivity.

Attoched is the communicotion from CODEE Xl which contoins relevont
informotion for your reference.
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Council of Deons of Engineering Educotion in Region XI, CoDEE-X!

CHED Xl Regional Office, Loyola St., Bo. Obrero, Davao City, Philippines
Tel. No. (082) 295-341 8

March 14,2022

The President
AII Higher Educational Institutions offering Engineering Programs
Region XI

Attention:

Dear'Sir/Madarr:

ENGR..IO
Presidedt, d$xr

yours,
4t/

, l/J
ulj;}l;,..ocER, M.E ng.

The Deans/Ileads of Engineering Programs

Creetings!

The Council of Deans of Engineering Education will be having a Meeting on March 23,2022. l2:00 NN to 3:00
PM at the Carden Hall of REKADO Filipino Comfort Cuisine, I 050 Jacinto Ext, Poblacion District, Davao City.
The attendance of the Dean/Head of Engineering InstitLrtions in Regiorr XI is lrighly encouraged as we will be

planning for the implementation of the l2'r' Engineering Research Congress in2022. The said congress was then
cancelled during the last two years due to the Covid l9 pandemic and since we are now in the alert level I in
region XI, we will then be planning for the next activities that will involve and benefit both the engineering
students and faorlty in the Davao region.

Please corre on time so that we can have more ample time to discnss matters particularly in the implementation
of our congress and other related areas that will benefit our students, our institution and the whole community.

God bless and see yoLr all in the meeting.

Respectfully


